
 

 
 

A MESSAGE FROM  
THE SEWERAGE AND WATER BOARD 

 

The Sewerage & Water Board of New Orleans is currently 
performing work in your neighborhood. 
 
Residents and businesses located in a limited section of the 
Seventh Ward bounded by Florida Avenue, from Peoples 
Avenue to St. Anthony Street, will experience increased 
construction activity related to the repair of a 54” sewer 
main, the wall of the Florida Avenue Canal and an electrical 
feeder.  
 
During repairs, some residents may experience traffic flow 
restrictions and high levels of construction and equipment 
noise.  
 
No one is scheduled to be out of sewer service. 
 
If you have any questions related to this notification, please 
call 52-WATER (504-529-2837). 
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